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From: Voices For LAPD < >
Sent: Monday, June 2, 2025 3:34 PM
To: Police Commission
Subject: BOPC 06/03/25 public comment

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe.  

Mayor Bass and the LAPD Police Commission, 
 
Did you see what happened last Saturday on Memorial Day weekend in  
Downtown Los Angeles where an LAPD patrol vehicle was vandalized and 
marked with graffiti with a female officer standing by and occupying the  
vehicle? Did you see the mob of riotous vandals attack and terrorize an  
MTA train stopped with terrified passengers? Did you see all the  
businesses that were marked with spray paint? Did you see the LAPD  
officers just standing there in riot gear allowing it to happen? What is  
going on with the LAPD? Have they forgotten how to use force to defend  
lives and property or does the LAPD just allow crimes and unrestrained  
destruction to occur in front of them? The damage done is not only to  
property but to the psyche of the residents of Los Angeles watching  
their police officers not protect themselves, the public and property! The whole world saw LAPD officers 
just stand their and witness crimes in progress and NOT ONE ARREST was made. NOT ONE!!! 
 
What do you think of that Mayor Bass and Police Commissioners? We are  
looking forward to seeing how this incident will be characterized. Will 
you once again praise the LAPD for its restraint and inaction? The lack  
of police action and arrests is embarrassing to our city and will 
encourage future riotous incidents that will lead to citizens being  
physically harmed. Who is responsible for this? You, Mayor Bass? Who 
held the LAPD back from doing its job? Was it the Incident Commander?  
Who? The public demands to know why Our LAPD is not taking police action 
when crimes are being committed right in front of them! 
 
Something needs to be done Mayor Bass and Police Commissioners! If you  
cant figure out what needs to be done then it is time for a new Mayor and Police Commission and that 
change can't come soon enough! 
 
We support our LAPD in protecting people and property with the force that is  
needed to do so. The LAPD needs to be allowed to enforce the law for a safer city for us all. 
 
Respectfully, 
Voices For LAPD  


